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THE NUMBERS SHOW THAT PFIZER WILL SEE MORE LAYOFFS THIS YEAR

 Though the recent Wall Street Journal report does not make any specific mention of layoffs at Pfizer, the facts do lead to an
inescapable inference that the pharmaceutical giant is likely to have more layoffs from now until 2012. The massive layoffs by the company at the time of its
merger with Wyeth in 2009 are most likely to repeat. The company is implementing not only administrative cost cutting measures, but it is also reviewing its
spending on travel, promotion, printed material and electronic gear by sales reps, which are warning signals enough to indicate massive layoffs. Read the
original article here: Yes, There Will Be More Layoffs at Pfizer, as These Numbers Show - BNET (blog)

 


